
 
 
 
 

Remittance Advice Emails for Grants Issued 
 
The Department of Education and Skills has implemented new procedures for sending remittance 
advice slips to schools when grants are issued.  Since November 2017, the ‘Blue Slip’ has been 
replaced by an email.  
 
School personnel should check the Trash or Spam folder if they are not receiving the email into the 
Inbox.   
 
If a school changes their e-mail address or would rather the e-mail go to an alternative e-mail 
address, they can send an e-mail to remittance@education.gov.ie quoting their School Roll Number 
and preferred school e-mail address. A personal email address cannot be used. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:remittance@education.gov.ie

